Movember 15th, 1962. Dear Friends: The Women's Institute, Red Cross, and Board of Trade of Loughborough Township, extend to you a very cordial invitation to attend a Christmas Dinner in your honour, THURSDAY, at 12:30 p.m., DECEMBER 6th, 1962, in the SYDENHAM TOWN HALL. The members consider it a great privilege to be able to recognize publicly the contribution which the Senior Citizens (seventy-five years or over) have made to our way of living. The years have given you many things to share with us; your rich memories, your increased powers of wisdom and understanding. Your experiences in accepting the joys and sorrows of life, your ability in growing old gracefully, and lastly, your spirit of courage in facing the many changes in our modern way of living. We are looking forward to the pleasure of your company at The Christmas Dinner, (even though only one of a couple is a Senior Citizen). Kindly sign and mail the enclosed notice not later than November 24th, if possible, to Mrs. James Thomas, R.R.No.1, Sydenham, Ontario.